The 2011 NHS candidates must complete the Student Activity Information Form (SAIF) by Friday, December 2, 2011. The completed forms should be turned in to Mrs. Doughty in room 233 by 2:30 pm. The SAIF forms will be distributed at the NHS meeting on Monday, November 21st. If you missed the meeting, the forms can be picked up in room 233, and can also be found on Mrs. Doughty's eboard. The SAIF form should accurately reflect the student's areas of service, leadership, and characters. Completion of this form serves as an indicator of the NHS candidate's willingness to comply with the ideals of NHS.  It also provides a portrait of who they are as a person.
